
 
 
 
Memorandum No. LRS-2023-005 
  
TO  :  DEANS AND HEADS OF UNITS 
   COLLEGE SECRETARIES 

COLLEGE STUDENT ELECTORAL BOARD  
CHAIRPERSONS 
STUDENTS  
UP Diliman  

  
 
 
FROM  :  LOUISE JASHIL R. SONIDO  

Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs & 
2023 University Student Electoral Board Chair 

  
SUBJECT :  Extension of Filing of Certificate of Candidacy 
  
DATE  : 19 April 2023 
  
To give ample time for students to complete and process their requirements for 2023 Student 
Elections, this is to issue the extension of filing of Certificates of Candidacy (COC) until 22 April 
2023, Saturday, 5:00PM. Other schedules indicated in Memorandum No. LRS-2023-003 remain 
unchanged.  
 
For information and strict compliance.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Chancellor Edgardo Carlo L. Vistan, II 

Prof. Crizel Sicat-de Laza, OSPA Coordinator 
 2023 University Student Electoral Board (USEB) 
 2023 University Student Electoral Tribunal (USET) 
 
 


